THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

MARCH 19, 2015
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF CHANGE ORDER 4 FOR VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SITE IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve change order 4 for the Vine Grove Elementary Site Improvements Project.
FACTS:

The Kentucky Department of Education requires that the Local Board of Education approve Change Orders on projects prior to their approval.  A summary of change orders 3.1-3-3 are listed below and supporting documentation is attached.
	
	Item
	Reason For Change
	Amount

	4
	Provide surface drainage improvements along Alton Street.
	There is an area next to Alton Street that needs to have stone added and drainage pipe to a catch basin in order to keep the area from rutting due to vehicle traffic. 
	$1,895.00

	  








   TOTAL 
	$1,895.00


(See attached documentation).  
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE CHANGE ORDER 4 for Vine Grove Elementary School site improvements project in the credit amount of $1,895. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE CHANGE ORDER 4 for Vine Grove Elementary School site improvements project in the credit amount of $1,895. 
